

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SAGAY CITY

NOV	2	7	2024	
	100	7		_

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. <u>779</u>, s. 2024

PARTICIPANTS TO THE 8TH NATIONAL WILDLIFE QUIZ

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Chief Education Supervisors – CID & SGOD

Public Schools District Supervisors Public Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

- 1. The SDO Sagay City through the Curriculum and Implementation Division (CID) informs the field of the participation of the select participants to the 8th National Wildlife Quiz on November 28-29, 2024 at Philippine Science High School CARAGA Campus, Butuan City.
- 2. The National Wildlife Festival is organized in partnership with the Local Government of Butuan City and the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) CARAGA Region, with support from USAID and the Gerry Roxas Foundation, to enhance public knowledge about the challenges facing the Philippines' biodiversity and its unique endemic and native wildlife.
- 3. Below are the representatives of the SDO Sagay City for the upcoming 8th National Wildlife Quiz.

Participants	School	Coach
Keith J. Melquiades	V. 1	Sunny M. Melgar
Pher-Ann A. Nicor	Vito National High School	

- 4. It is understood that in the conduct of this activity there shall be no discrimination in the provision of such partnership on account of age, school, gender, civil status, disability, religion or other similar factors, personal circumstances that run counter to the principles of equal opportunity.
- 5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MARSETTE D. SABBALUCA, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent



Enclosure Reference Allotment No. of Pages

letter from Philippines Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. letter from Philippines Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. N/A

To be indicate in the **Perpetual Index** under the following subjects:
CURRICULUM COMPETITION

STUDENTS/LEARNERS







November 19, 2024

MS. JESSA V. LOBATON

School Principal Vito National High School Purok Kulo, Brgy. Vito, Sagay City Negros Occidental

Attention:

SUNNY M. MELGAR

Coach

Dear Ms. Lobaton,

I am writing on behalf of the civil society organizations and government agencies working toward the conservation of the biodiversity, to respectfully **invite you and your colleagues to attend** and **support** the **8**th **National Wildlife Festival** this coming **November 28-29, 2024** at the **Philippine Science High School - CARAGA Campus, Butuan City, 1:00 PM.** The National Wildlife Festival is conducted in collaboration with the Local Government of Butuan City and Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) CARAGA Region and supported by the USAID and Gerry Roxas Foundation to *raise public awareness on the plight of the Philippines' biodiversity and its very own endemic and native wildlife.* We expect a participation of 45 schools from 16 provinces and regions who have committed to participate in the National Wildlife Festival. The 2-day activity is composed of the **Biodiversity Talks, Wildlife Quiz** and the **Ecosystems Tour** that will allow the delegates to observe and appreciate the biodiversity and its effective management of Butuan City and its adjacent municipalities.

Specifically, the PhilBio, in behalf of its partners, is respectfully asking for your support and generosity to accommodate and facilitate your school representatives for the upcoming 8th National Wildlife Quiz, namely:

- KEITH J. MELQUIADES Student Representative 1
- 2. PHER-ANN A. NICOR Student Representative 2
- 3. SUNNY M. MELGAR Coach

Other details including the itinerary and Ecosystems Tour will be further communicated. The organizers of the event will prioritize the participants of the National Quiz. Please update the organizers if the supporting school or any agency / institution / organization can accommodate the food of the participants.

Your support will definitely of big help in pursuing biodiversity conservation awareness and education beyond boundaries. Should you have further clarifications



Developing sustainable biodiversity conservation programmes and partnerships in some of the world's highest conservation priority areas since 1990.

regarding the 8th National Wildlife Festival, we will be pleased to communicate you through info@philbio.org.ph or hanneyhan08@gmail.com, or through phone 435-8209 /09693325377. Looking forward to your positive response.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

LISA J. PAGUNTALAN Executive Director

Philippines Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc.

Tel: (034) 435-8209; email: info@philbio.org.ph

Mobile: 09175585421